
Septemember school-age newsletter 

Dear School-age parents, 

The children have had a "good" start to the 2015-2016 school year. The first week 

especially for the kindergarteners and new bids was a "big" adjustment to the school-

age program! Everyone seems to be off to a good start! We welcome Ms Alisia Russ who 

began in the summer and has taken on Ms Jessi's former class the first and second 

graders. The first week we went over the playground and classroom rules as well as 

informed the children of our fire, tornado and lockdown procedures. Next month I (Ms 

Cloud) will go over the bus drill procedure! At the end of the last school year they past a 

law requiring "booster seats" for all five year olds on our school bus. So if your child is 

currently five they are in a booster seat on our bus now! 

Please continue to daily read the bullentin boards containing all important school-age 

information. Thanks and welcome back to all our long time O.L.C. families and a big 

welcome to our new O.L.C. families! Below are important dates to remember. 

- Monday Sept. 7th We are closed for Labor day! 

- Monday Sept. 14th Our book fair begins. The hours of operation are 11:45 -12:30 and 

3:30-5:30 in the evening. 

- The week of Tuesday Sept. 8th we are requesting any grandparents that would like to, 

to visit any of the three school-age classes. We would like to either have a story read to 

the class, relate your own personal story or experience or to share any other interesting 

topic. Please let your childs individual teacher know a.s.a.p. 

Sincerely, Ms Cloud 
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